
We’re looking for new commissioners!

Do you live in San Mateo County? 
Do you have a disability, including visual,
hearing, intellectually delayed or have a
loved one with a disability? 
Do you want to make San Mateo County a
better place to live?

 

THE SAN MATEO COUNTY
COMMISSION ON DISABILITIES

Scan here to
visit the CoD

webpage: 

We are looking for representatives from
all parts of the disabled community. 

The Commission on Disabilities (CoD) is a
volunteer driven advisory group
appointed by the San Mateo County Board
of Supervisors. 

Questions can be sent to Andrew Eng at
aeng@smcgov.org
 
Apply to be a Commissioner today: 
https://www.smcgov.org/bnc/vacancies


